
From: Paul Dulberg <pdulberg@comcast.net>
Subject: Fwd: SSDI update

Date: December 28, 2016 11:14:27 AM CST
To: paul_dulberg@comcast.net

From: Paul Dulberg <pdulberg@comcast.net>
Date: January 17, 2013 at 11:58:40 AM CST
To: Janet Douglass <janet@ssdatty.com>
Subject: SSDI update

Hi Janet,
I met with Dr. Sagerman (hand and arm surgeon) for a follow up on Monday for both my right and left arms. He scheduled another
follow up in March and prescribed more physical therapy.

I mentioned a new issue I had to Dr. Sagerman, (hemroids) that I first noticed on Saturday and asked him where I should go. He
sent me to Dr. Rosenova an internist. Dr. Rosenovas office had me come in the same day. Dr. Rosenova took one look and sent
me to Dr. Daniel Conway a general surgeon to have it removed ASAP.  

Dr. Conway took one look and surgically removed the hemroid right there on the spot. I have a follow up with Dr. Conway on
February 13th. 

I was told by the dr's that hemroids can happen at any age however it usually doesn't happen till after 50 years of age. One of the
things that may cause it earlier that seemed to hit home with me as to the cause is stress. With everything I've been through stress
makes the most sense to me. Hemroids hurt bad and it's going to take me a few days to recuperate. It hurts to walk, sit, stand, etc...

On another note, I missed my appointment at rosecrance earlier this month because I had a bad neck day and didn't get out of bed
all day. I rescheduled with them and will be meeting with them again in February.

I have those forms from SSDI and am going to try and fill them out today and get them to you but i cant promise that i will get it
done. The pain meds are simply kicking my butt. With everything that happened this week (hemroid issue) I don't know if I am over
the 10 day demand they gave me but I am doing my best. I need to go lay down. 

Thanks for everything,
Paul

Paul Dulberg
847-497-4250
Sent from my iPad
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